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welcome to  

Pakenham Road, WATERLOOVILLE 

This property is conveniently located within easy reach of great transport links, close to local amenities and school catchment areas. Viewings are 

highly recommended at this well presented four-bedroom detached house located in the Berewood development. 

Entrance Hall 
uPVC door. Smooth ceiling. Smooth walls. Radiator. 
Storage. Laminate flooring.  
 

Cloakroom  
Smooth ceiling. Smooth walls. Radiator. Pedestal 
wash hand basin. Low level WC. Laminate flooring.  
 

Lounge 

11' 7" x 20' 5" recess ( 3.53m x 6.22m recess ) 

Double glazed to front elevation. Double glazed to 
rear elevation and double glazed patio door. 
Smooth ceiling. Smooth walls. Radiator. Carpeted 
flooring.   
 

Kitchen / Diner  
16' 5" x 14' 3" ( 5.00m x 4.34m ) 

Double glazed to rear elevation. Double glazed 
patio door to rear elevation. Smooth ceiling. Smooth 
walls. Radiator. Six ring gas hob. Oven. Dishwasher. 
Fridge and freezer. Mixer tap. Storage under stairs. 
Laminate flooring. 
 

Utility Room  
10' 2" max x 5' 1" ( 3.10m max x 1.55m ) 

Double glazed to front elevation.  uPVC door to side 
elevation. Smooth ceiling. Smooth walls. Radiator. 
Storage and boiler. Washing machine. Laminate 
flooring.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Landing  
Smooth ceiling. Smooth walls. Radiator. Two storage 
cupboards. Attic access. Carpeted flooring.   
 

Bedroom One  
12' 5" max x 9' 7" ( 3.78m max x 2.92m ) 

Double glazed to rear elevation. Smooth ceiling. 
Smooth walls. Radiator. Carpeted flooring.  
 

En-Suite 

Frosted double glazed to rear elevation. Smooth 
ceiling. Part smooth part tiled walls. Radiator. 
Shower. Pedestal wash hand basin. Electric shaver 
socket. Low level WC. Laminate flooring. 
 

Bedroom Two  
11' 8" max x 10' 8" max ( 3.56m max x 3.25m max ) 

Double glazed to front elevation. Smooth ceiling. 
Smooth walls. Radiator. Carpeted flooring.  
 

Bedroom Three 

10' 8" x 10' 6" ( 3.25m x 3.20m ) 

Double glazed to rear elevation. Smooth ceiling. 
Smooth walls. Radiator. Carpeted flooring.  
 

Bedroom Four 

9' 9" x 7'  ( 2.97m x 2.13m ) 

Double glazed to front elevation. Smooth ceiling. 
Smooth walls. Radiator. Carpeted flooring.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Bathroom  
Frosted double glazed to front elevation. Smooth 
ceiling. Part smooth part tiled walls. Radiator.  Bath. 
Shower. Pedestal wash hand basin. Low level WC. 
Laminate flooring. 
 

Front Garden 

Paved drive. Laid to lawn. Mature shrubs.  
 

Rear Garden  
Side access from Utility. Gated pedestrian access. 
Patio area. Laid to lawn. External tap.  
 

Garage 

10' 5" x 21' 1" ( 3.17m x 6.43m ) 

Brick built. Power and lighting. Storage in rafters. 
Concrete flooring.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 023 9226 2447 

 
Waterlooville@fox-and-sons.co.uk 

 

81B London Road, WATERLOOVILLE, 

Hampshire, PO7 7ES 

 fox-and-sons.co.uk  

welcome to 

Pakenham Road,  

WATERLOOVILLE 

• Modern New Build Property in the Berewood Estate 

• Four Double Bedrooms 

• Offered with no forward chain 

• Garage & Parking 

• A former 'David Wilson Home' Development 
 

Tenure: Freehold EPC Rating: B 
 

 

 

  

£475,000 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Property Ref: 

WLV107758 - 0017 

 

view this property online  fox-and-sons.co.uk/Property/WLV107758 

1. MONEY LAUNDERING REGULATIONS Intending purchasers will be asked to produce identification documentation at a later stage and we 

would ask for your co-operation in order that there is no delay in agreeing the sale. 2. These particulars do not constitute part or all of an offer 

or contract. 3. The measurements indicated are supplied for guidance only and as such must be considered incorrect. Potential buyers are 

advised to recheck measurements before committing to any expense. 4. We have not tested any apparatus, equipment, fixtures or services and 

it is in the buyers interest to check the working condition of any appliances. 5. Where an EPC, or a Home Report (Scotland only) is held for this 

property, it is available for inspection at the branch by appointment. If you require a printed version of a Home Report, you will need to pay a 

reasonable production charge reflecting printing and other costs. 6. We are not able to offer an opinion either written or verbal on the content 

of these reports and this must be obtained from your legal representative. 7. Whilst we take care in preparing these reports, a buyer should 

ensure that his/her legal representative confirms as soon as possible all matters relating to title including the extent and boundaries of the 

property and other important matters before exchange of contracts. 

Fox & Sons  is a trading name of Sequence (UK) Limited which is registered in England and Wales under company number 4268443, Registered Office is Cumbria House, 

16-20 Hockliffe Street, Leighton Buzzard, Bedfordshire, LU7 1GN.  VAT Registration Number is 500 2481 05.   

 


